
Ryan V. Stearns and Joseph W. Schafer Quoted in Bu�alo
Business First  Art ic le "Would-be cannabis businesses,  be
warned: New York state sends clear message on 'gi f t ing'
weed"

February 10, 2022 | IN THE NEWS
Cannabis team members Ryan V. Stearns and Joseph W. Schafer spoke with Katherine Anderson of Buffalo
Business First about the New York State Office of Cannabis Management sending letters to more than two dozen
enterprises it suspected of illegally selling cannabis, and what the move could mean for application-hopeful
cannabis operators.
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